
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

                           19 February 2021 
 

 

Greetings Parents,  

 

SGB elections will be tentatively held on the 15th of March 2021. The format 

of the elections and all the logistics around nominations and elections will be 

communicated in due course.  

 

We therefore need to update and verify the following information on the 

voters’ roll. Please check whether the information on the attached document 

is correct and if it is correct, please sign and if there are any changes please 

rectify them on the page with a red pen and sign.  

 

Your assistance in this regard will assist to eradicate challenges that we might 

have on the voters’ roll.  

 

Regards, 

 

___________________________ 
 

Mr. B. Mogapi 

SCHOOL ELECTORAL OFFICER 


